SURREY ASSOCIATION OF CRICKET OFFICIALS SCORERS OFFICER'S CHAIR'S REPORT TO THE 2023 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

As we transition from Martyn being Scorer's Officer to the next Long term Officer I have been holding the fort. Probably inevitably, it has been a quieter year without a full time official. Martyn completed the delivery of the normal suite of training courses in spring 2022.

The main activity of the year has been trying to identify a Ful Time official. Seb Egan has come forward and will be deputy Scorers Officer for the coming year with a view to him taking up the full role.

Nationally there has been a lot of effort and publicity about the changes in Umpiring, because of the size of the challenge similar changes to Scorers has been scheduled as a second phase. This phase has now started with consultants assessing what is required to be a good scorer. There will be more visibility over the coming months.

We are offering a Club Scorers and series of Introduction to scoring courses this spring, although early indications are that there is limited demand. We have just cancelled the Club Scorer course due to only one person signing up.

Dave Walter

(Acting) County Scorers Officer, March 2023